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GOD ALWAYS HAS A PLAN 

“You may ask me for anything in my name, and I will do it.” John 14:14 
 

Mission Statement:  Our mission is to show parents the love of Christ, especially at a time when 

their personal pain is hard to endure, and let them know that God is faithful.  Through acts of 

obedience and donations, His work can and will continue.  We pray that this ministry will have an 

impact far beyond our expectations.  

Our Purpose:  Threads of Love is a sewing ministry meeting the needs of newborns and tiny 

premature infants.  

Well, spring just turned into summer.  
Days are hot and here in California we 
have even had some muggy, humid days.  
We aren’t used to these days.   
 
Hope all of you have a safe and fun July 
4th.   



Sitter or Server? 
 

“Carry each other’s burdens, and in this way you will fulfill the law of Christ.” 
Galatians 6:2 
 
How would you answer this question – are you a sitter or a server?   It’s a good ques-
tion to all Christians.  Are you doing something that shows the love of Christ or do 
you just attend church and have become a pew warmer? 
 
In Galatians we are instructed to carry each others burdens, which has been the pur-
pose of Threads of Love for over thirty years now.  We can’t change what happens to 
all those precious babies and their family, but we can and have made a difference in 
support of them. 
 
From the stories that I have received, each tells of how those stitches of love have 
shown the love and how it helped to carry that family’s burden of dealing with the 
loss of an infant or a sick, premature baby.  It must gladden the Lord’s heart each 
time He looks down and sees the effect that those stitches of love have on those fam-
ilies.  
 
“Do not fear, for I am with you; do not be dismayed, for I am your God.  I will 
strengthen you and help you; I will uphold you with My righteous right hand.”  
Isaiah 41:10 
There are other organizations out there that are meeting the physical needs of these 
families but not the spiritual need.  We don’t know if the families that receive our 
gifts of love are Christians or not, but as a Christian, I would think such a situation 
would do one of two things:   Run to the Lord and ask to be carried though this diffi-
cult time or get mad at God and say “How did you let this happen.”  Through our 
prayers and the love that is sewn into each of the item that has been donated by 
Threads of Love, not only have we met the physical need, but our clothes are the ve-
hicle by which we reach those families who are hurting and afraid.  We want to be 
there to remind them that God is always there and will never forsake them at any-
time.  If they have not received the gift of salvation, then maybe through our gifts 
showing the love of Christ, they too will reach out and accept Him and receive the 
gift of salvation.    
 
As most of you know Threads of Love started in September of 1993, it was not until 
September of 1997 that we started adding labels to our stitches of love.  With the 
help of each of you we have passed a milestone of a million items donated; we are 
now at over 1,016,000 items that have been made and donated from donations and 
by volunteers. 
 
In His service, Sissy Davis  



20 Years 
 
Heart of Texas Threads of Love 
(Georgia Tabor/Kim Davies 
Georgia was the one started the 
chapter, Kim Davies is the leader 
now) 
Austin, TX 
April of 2004 
 
NEW CHAPTER 
Threads of Love 

Cynthia Arnold 

Ingram, TX 

Please ladies, if you will send me some-
thing about your chapter I would love to 
include it in the newsletter.  I am sure all 
of us can get some new ideas, and new 
chapter can surely use it. 
 
Send them to Sissy or myself. 
rbrogdon1953@gmail.com. 



 

 

How to report your monthly tallies on line: 
 
1. Log in 
2. Select “Chapter Leaders” 
3. Select Docs and Forms 
4. Select Tally Report 
5. OR this link… 
https://threadsoflove.org/tally-report/ 
 
 





Several of you have asked where to get the socks for the Lovie Dolls.  Here are a 
few places some are using. 
 
Some use Eros Wholesale, but the socks are lager now than they used to be.  The 
still use them. 
  
OR 
 
neal.marks@creativeknitwear.com 

P.O. Box 921852 

Norcross, GA  30010 

If you would like to watch the Threads of Love Zoom Video that we did 
you can find it under Members Content. 
 
Go to Chapter Leaders Log In 
Members Content 
TOL Zoom Meeting: Feb 16, 2024 
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